TOWN OF EAST WINDSOR

FIRST SELECTMAN JASON E. BOWSZA

April 27, 2020

Good evening. This is First Selectman Jason Bowsza reaching out to all the residents of the
Town of East Windsor through the Connecticut Alert System. A copy of this message, and more
information about COVID-19, can be found on the Town’s website.

Today we were notified of two additional confirmed positive cases of COVID-19. According to
our local health district, that brings the total number of confirmed cases in East Windsor to forty-
one, an increase of fourteen cases since Thursday. As of yesterday, there were 25,269 confirmed
cases statewide.

- We’ve had some complaints about local businesses not adhering to some of the safety guidelines
issued in Governor Lamont’s executive orders. Our police department is aware of these
complaints and are taking appropriate steps to prevent public harm. However, if you must be out
and you see safety measures at public places being disregarded, please remove yourself from
harm. Go home or go to another store that may be less risk to you. And if you do need to leave
your house for any reason, remember to avoid touching your face, practice social distancing, and
wash your hands regularly.

We’ve been doing well with measures that will help flatten the curve and get us through this
pandemic as quickly and as safely as possible. As Henry Ford said: “coming together is a
beginning, staying together is progress, and working together is success.”

I wish you continued good health.

Sincerely,

MAC@KLS

Jgson E. Bowsza
First Selectman
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